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 19 April 2007 
 
The Honourable Donald TSANG, GBM 
The Chief Executive of the 
  Hong Kong Special Administrative Region 
  of the People's Republic of China 
Chief Executive's Office 
Hong Kong 
 
 
 
 
 

Legislative Council Panel on Education 
 

Small class teaching 
 

 
Thank you for the letter from the Private Secretary to Chief Executive dated 

22 February 2007 on your behalf. 
 
The Panel on Education revisited the subject of small class teaching at its 

meeting on 16 April 2007.  Members note your pledge in the election platform to 
study the timetable for implementation of small class teaching.  At the Question and 
Answer Session for members of the Election Committee held on 1 March 2007, you 
had undertaken to implement gradually small class teaching in five years, if elected 
the Chief Executive for the Third Term.   
 

Members of the Panel have asked me to seek information from you on the 
Administration's timetable for implementing small class teaching to honour your 
election pledge. 

 
I look forward to your early reply. 

 
 
 
 
 

( Jasper TSANG Yok-sing ) 
Chairman 

Legislative Council Panel on Education 
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